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18 September 1978

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Joanna Hill has referred your questions about a reprint of THE ENDURING 
NAVAHO to me. We currently have 1,230 copies, which should last about 
two and a half years. Vfe have been thinking about a paperback edition, 
but at this point it doesn't look feasible (though we haven't abandoned 
the idea entirely).

Ms. Hill has noted your request to correct the position of the end-papers 
in the next edition, and that will certainly be done.

Sincerely,

Christine Kindschi 
Sales Department
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